Post Ristory
CONTINUED

Wall-Rives serves the community of Dunnellon in
many ways. They participate in joint memorial services
on Veterans Day and provide an honor guard for grand
openings and parades. When requested, they perform
a dignified service for a deceased veteran. The hall is
made available, without charge, for the use of
Wahoo-Sertoma for their Annual Thanksgiving dinner
and the Young Marines meet there on Tuesday
evenings. Bingo is a fund raiser for the post and at 6:00
p.m. every Thursday night Bingo is the name of the
game. The premises are also made available for the
Annual Kiwanis Health Fair. We also co-sponsor the
Dunnellon Little League Pancake Breakfast.

Every year a Law and Order program is sponsored
by the post to honor the Policeman and Firemen. The
Four Chaplains who were lost in the sinking of the
Dorchester are honored in a ceremony. Other
programs are the Oratorical Contest, a Spelling Bee,
School Awards and Boy's State.

During the past few years, a few of our members
have risen to higher positions in the Department of
Florida. Robert A. Hicks and L.O. "Jim" Corbin served
as District IV Commanders. Jake Steiner and Robert C.
Schmidt were District IV Commanders and Northern
Area Commanders.

Our history is full of accomplishments, and our
future awaits the challenge.




